Extract from Hansard

[LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY QUESTIONS ON NOTICE — Tuesday, 8 August 2017] p2384c-2384c Mr Zak Kirkup; Mr Paul Papalia

$\begin{array}{c} \text{MINISTER FOR EDUCATION AND TRAINING} - \text{AGENCY} - \text{WELCOME TO COUNTRY} \\ \text{CEREMONIES} \end{array}$

1198. Mr Z.R.F. Kirkup to the Minister representing the Minister for Education and Training:

For events, meetings, conferences and seminars held by the agency since 1 January 2017, have there been any "Welcome to Country" ceremony or acknowledgements paid for by the agency:

- (a) If yes, what was the event, meeting, conference or seminar;
- (b) If yes, where was the event, meeting, conference or seminar held; and
- (c) If yes, what organisation conducted the Welcome to Country and how much was that organisation paid?

Mr P. Papalia replied:

Please refer to Legislative Assembly Question on Notice 1200.